# ĐỀ THI HỌC KÌ 2 – ĐỀ SỐ 3

#### MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 11 CHƯƠNG TRÌNH MỚI

#### 📝 BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

#### I. Listen to the conversation twice and mark the best answer for each of the following questions.

- 1. What does the man usually do on Mondays and Wednesdays?
- A. He runs B. He plays tennis. C. He does aerobics. D. He walks.
- 2. Why does the man lift weights?
- A. to improve his endurance B. to strengthen his muscles
- C. to increase his flexibility D. to run faster
- 3. Why does the man go hiking on Saturdays?
- A. It helps him get rid of his worries from the week.
- B. Hiking allows him to burn off weight from overeating.
- C. Walking with his dog provides opportunities to enjoy nature.
- D. His friend can go hiking with him.
- 4. What does the man do on Sundays?
- A. He relaxes and watches TV. B. He goes swimming.
- C. He goes for a walk. D. He jogs with his dog.

II. Circle one option (A, B, C, or D) to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

5. One of the (A) most important tasks (B) of parents is to teach (C) their kids to live independent(D).

**6.** I <u>believe</u> (A) that disabilities should not <u>to prevent(B)</u> people <u>from (C)</u> participating <u>fully</u> (D) in our community's life.

7. My father used to giving(A) me some good (B) advice whenever (C) I had a problem(D).

III. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

8. A. re <u>s</u> ume	B. reside	C. pre <u>s</u> erve	D. conserve
9. A. laugh <u>ed</u>	B. cook <u>ed</u>	C. play <u>ed</u>	D. watched
<b>10.</b> A. yoga	B. expectancy	C. dramatic	D. massage

IV. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

<b>11.</b> A. initiative	B. presentation	C. surprising	D. impairment
<b>12.</b> A. essential	B. survival	C. nutrition	D. vegetable

V. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

**13.** Whole grains are high in fiber and contain a variety of \_\_\_\_\_\_ that support healthy blood sugar levels. A. nutrition **B**. nutrients C. nutritionists D. nutrious 14. We stood on the bridge \_\_\_\_\_ the two halves of the city. C. connected A. connecting B. to connect D. connect **15.** Mary didn't do her homework last Monday, \_\_\_\_? B. did she C. did her D. she did A. did Mary **16.** The dog \_\_\_\_\_ you if it hadn't been tied up. A. would bite B. will bite C. would have bitten D. bites **17.** My own for health is less paperwork and more running barefoot through the grass. B. treatment C. medicine A. routine D. perscription **18.** In most institutions in the UK, the \_\_\_\_\_\_starts in September or October and runs until June or July. B. academic year A. calendar year C. leap year D. gap year 19. With thousands of UK further education courses on offer, you can choose a course that your goals and interests. C. fixes A. goes B. mixes D. matches 20. Humans \_\_\_\_\_\_\_atmospheric carbon dioxide concentration by a third since the Industrial Revolution began. B. have increased C. had increased D. were increasing A. increase 21. \_\_\_\_\_\_the desalination plant, the company could offer an effective solution to the problem of water scarcity. A. To build B. Having built C. Being built D. Having been built **22.** Studies reveal that food production will need to increase by 70 percent to the over 9 billion people on the Earth. C. provide D. feed A. give B. supply 23. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions. A <u>multitude</u> of people attended the fund-raising presentation in the mall. C. huge crowd D. large herd A. small number B. select group 24. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions. I have to **take up** my dress. I step on it all the time. D. make it longer B. beautify C. shorten A. try on VI. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that best completes each of the following exchanges. **25.** Paul and Daisy are discussing life in the future.

Paul: "I believe space travel will become more affordable for many people in the future." Daisy: "

A. It doesn't matter at all.

C. It is very kind of you to say so.

D. I am sorry to hear that.

B. There's no doubt about that.

**26.** Peter: "Do you think that we should use public transportation to protect our environment?" – Jerry:

A. Yes, it's an absurd idea. B. There's no doubt about it.

C. Of course not. You bet. D. Well, that's very surprising!

VII. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

Deep sleep is important for everyone. The actual amount of sleep depends (27) \_\_\_\_\_ your age. A young child ought to sleep ten to twelve hours, and a teenager about nine hours. Adults differ a lot in their sleeping habits. For most of them, seven to eight hours a night is (28) \_\_\_\_\_, but some sleep longer, while others manage with only four hours.

For a good night, having a comfortable (29) to sleep is very important. Also, there should be (30) of fresh air in the room. A warm drink sometimes helps people to sleep, although it is not a good idea to drink coffee immediately before going to bed.

If you have to travel a very long distance, try to go to bed earlier than usual the day before the journey. This will help you to feel more (**31**)\_\_\_\_\_ when you arrive.

<b>27.</b> A. to	B. of	C. on	D. in
<b>28.</b> A. enough	B. less	C. well	D. few
<b>29.</b> A. point	B. place	C. part	D. position
<b>30.</b> A. much	B. many	C. plenty	D. several
<b>31.</b> A. rest	B. resting	C. rested	D. to rest

VIII. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

In 1959, the government of Egypt was working on a plan to build a dam on the River Nile. It was called the Aswan Dam, and it was intended to generate electricity and allow the river water to be used for agriculture. There was one big problem with the plan, though. The dam would flood a nearby valley that contained ancient Egyptian treasures, including two enormous stone temples.

It can be difficult for governments to choose culture and history over economics. However, if countries always made decisions like **this**, the majority of the world's ancient sites would end up being destroyed. Luckily, UNESCO stepped in. They formed a committee that tried to convince Egypt to protect its ancient treasures. With support from many countries, they were finally successful. The huge temples were carefully removed from their original site and moved to a safe location so that the dam could be built.

After their success in saving the temples in Egypt, UNESCO went on to save more sites around the world. They protected lagoons in Venice, ruins in Pakistan, and temples in Indonesia. With industrialization changing the world rapidly, there were many sites that needed to be saved. Eventually, UNESCO formed the World Heritage Organization to protect important natural and historic sites wherever it was necessary.

By now, the World Heritage Organization has protected hundreds of sites ranging from beautiful natural islands to buildings in large cities and ancient ruins. If you're able to visit any of the many protected sites, you'll agree it was worth it.

**32.** What is the best title for the passage?

- A. UNESCO
- C. UNESCO to develop
- B. UNESCO to succeedD. UNESCO to rescue

33. What is meant by the first sentence of the second paragraph?

A. Most governments prefer to sell their treasures.

B. Money sometimes seems more important than all other things.

- C. Governments are never able to consider two things at once.
- D. Governments usually don't know anything about their culture.
- 34. Why did UNESCO get involved in Egypt?
- A. Egypt was planning to build a dam that would harm ancient temples.
- B. Egypt was planning to build a valley for agriculture and electricity.
- C. Egypt was planning to create a dam right on top of an ancient temple.
- D. When the dam flooded a valley, several treasures were discovered.
- 35. Why is the World Heritage Organisation more important now than it would have been 200 years ago?
- A. Countries didn't cooperate in the past.
- B. Cities were smaller back then.
- C. There were not as many interesting sites 200 years ago.
- D. Modern business and production are changing the world.

IX. Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed

#### before it. Write your answers on your answer sheet.

36. He was frequently criticised for his self-centred attitude but was nonetheless very popular.

=> Frequently \_\_\_\_\_

**37.** Write your paper more carefully or the teacher can't read it.

=> If

**38.** He had spent all his money. He decided to go home and ask his father for a job.

=> Having\_\_\_\_\_

39. "If you don't pay the ransom, we'll kill your son," the kidnappers said to them.

=> The kidnappers threatened

40. The diagrams which were made by young Faraday were sent to Sir Humphry Davy at the end of 1812. (Use reduced relative clause) Loigiaina).com

-----THE END-----